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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 CHLD - Communication & Self-Reflection Practices for Nannies   N. Kerbey 
 CHLD - Curriculum in the Home        N. Kerbey 
 CHLD - Safety & Nutrition of Young Children in the Home    N. Kerbey 
 
v Certificate of Achievement: On February 18th, CCC approved the application for the Film, Television, 

and Electronic Media Certificate of Achievement, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for 
approval at an upcoming meeting. 

 
v Program Deactivation: On February 18th, CCC approved the deactivation of the Nanoscience program 

(AS degree), effective 2020-21. 
 
v ASCCC Spring Plenary and Curriculum Institute: This year, Foothill is hosting the Spring Area B 

meeting! It will take place right here, on our beautiful campus, on Friday, March 27th—if you’re interested in 
attending, please reach out to Eric. Coming up a little later in the year is the Curriculum Institute, which will 
be held July 9-11, in Riverside—if you’re interested in joining Evan and Mary at that conference, please let 
us know! 

 
v Reevaluating Seat Counts: At the February 18th meeting, CCC continued discussion on the topic of seat 

counts, aided by a presentation from Anthropology faculty member Kathryn Maurer. Kathryn’s presentation 
outlined the current issues regarding seat counts at Foothill and how such issues tie in to inequities and 
inconsistencies for both faculty and students. Consensus among the group was that this is a complex and 
challenging issue that needs to be addressed, but further discussions will need to occur to determine 
where to begin, and how. Discussions will continue at future meetings; please contact your CCC Reps with 
any questions. 


